
 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing Update 

February 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This is just a reminder that Mrs Watson will be returning from maternity leave on Monday 24th February 

and will return to teach Nursery 1, Monday to Wednesday. 

Over the last half term, Mrs Watson has been in school to spend time with the children and working 

with the Early Years staff to ensure a thorough handover between Ms Turner and herself. 

Ms Turner’s last day in Nursery will be Wednesday 12th February. Ms Turner has worked with us since 

February last year and had been an asset to the team at Archibald. Luckily, Ms Turner will continue to 

work with us every Friday in Reception! 

If you have any questions regarding the changes, please do not hesitate to contact the school office to 

make an appointment. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs R Turner 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


